
 

No. ALPHAXSET-2504-001 

       April 2, 2025 

 

Subject :  Disclosure of From 56-1 One Report 2024 on the Company's website 

To:  Director and Manager 

Stock Exchange Thailand 

 

Because Alpha Divisions Public Company Limited (“the Company) would like to inform that the Company 
has already published Form 56-1 One Report 2024 via the SET Link system of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 
and the Company has provided Form 56-1 One Report 2024 on the Company’s website 
WWW.ALPHADIVISIONS.COM under “IR Home” section since April 2, 2025 onwards. 

 

Please be informed accordingly 

 

            Yours sincerely,  
                                                             Alpha Divisions Public Company Limited 
 
   (Mr. Kumpon Suangburanakul) 
   Chief Executive Officer 
  

 

 


